
 

 

 

 

 

WAPA Special Governing Board Meeting Rescheduled for September 29 

 
U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS (September 25, 2025) – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority’s Special Board 

Meeting originally scheduled for Friday, September 26, 2025, has been rescheduled to Monday, 

September 29, 2025, at 10:30 a.m. The meeting is open to the public and will be held via Microsoft Teams. 

Join the meeting 

Meeting ID: 258 023 525 686 5 

Passcode: tJ6xL2dt 

Dial in by phone 

+1 929-229-5275,,520845627# United States, New York City 

Find a local number 

Phone conference ID: 520 845 627# 

Join on a video conferencing device 

Tenant key: teams@viwapa.onpexip.com 

Video ID: 111 967 037 6 

AGENDA  

1. CALL TO ORDER AND QUORUM  

2. ADOPTION AND APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA  

3. EXECUTIVE SESSION  

a. Personnel Matters  

4. ADJOURNMENT 

### 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDNhYWVmZDUtZTgwMy00MmU2LTg3ZDQtOTA2ZTE2MTgwMzdi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%229784518e-b5bb-4f04-b0ab-ff802fbf4259%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221416cff4-44bf-493c-91b2-7642bf558399%22%7d
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/e02bc892-d1db-4d30-9432-f1cf9cebab4a?id=520845627
mailto:teams@viwapa.onpexip.com

